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Parent/Guardian

It is with great excitement that I announce to you all the Pojoaque Before and After (B&A)
Program has found a stable home! We want you to know that we have heard the need for a place

for older students and are listening. We believe that with this move we will be able to do just
that.

As of Monday, October 16, 2017, the B&A Program will be available for students from

Kindergarten through 8" grade! Registration forms may be found on the school website, or in
your school office.

Our new home, starting Monday, October 16, 2017, is located at the Pojoaque Valley Middle
School Campus. We will be using the building that once held the woodworking class. In this
building we have two large classrooms that will allow us to separate age groups. The location
also gives us access to basketball courts, playground and turf, and a large play area to the east of
the building. The second classroom will function as a spot for our older students. This room has
stoves for cooking class and plenty of room to set up homework stations and make it feel more
comfortable and quieter for students in higher grade levels.

We are working very closely with the transportation team to ensure that we have busses
designated for the B&A program. In the morning parents will drop students off using the same
route the middle school and SGA students use. There will be a separate parking area for B&A
drop off and pick up. A bus will transport the students to PRES and PVIS on time for class. In
the afternoon all PRES and PVIS B&A students will ride the same bus down to the B&A
building where we will have staff ready to receive them for afternoon programming. This is a
direct route bus. Parents will then be able to pick up students in the afternoon.

This is an exciting season of growth for our wonderful program. The new location is packed with
potential for amazing programming and afterschool fun for all students enrolled. We believe that

this move is crucial for the success of the B&A program and we hope that you will be patient
with us as we make this transition.

Sincerely,
Lorenzo “Larry” Martinez
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